
Subject: Nursery to Year 6 Bling your Bike Competition

Dear Parent/Carer

Our very popular ‘Bling Your Bike’ is returning. This is a competition where we ask pupils to decorate their bike or scooter, and travel on 
it to school for all to see.

‘Bling your Bike’ will be held on Tuesday 5 December 2023, our Junior Travel Ambassadors will be distributing prizes, and as a special 
treat for cycling or scooting to school there will be a delicious hot chocolate waiting for pupils.

Pupils can take their decorated bike or scooter to the Key Stage 2 playground from 8.35am on the day.

We look forward to seeing the wonderful creations on your bike or scooter.

Kind regards
Mrs M Preston
Head of School
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